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Invitation for Webinar on Believing the Unbelievable dated 
12-02-2021

IEEE Delhi Section with Computer Society Chapter, Consultants Network Affinity Group, Life 
Member Affinity Group, Inter Society Relations, Industry Relations & SIGHT Standing 
Committees of IEEE Delhi with the associations CSI, Safa Society, ISTE Delhi Section, IETE 
Delhi Centre, invites you for a Webinar on 12-February-2021, the Friday, at 06:00 p.m.

The economic, social, political and technological drivers show a stronger relationship between 
Information and Economy.  There is going to be a sea change in the workplace, and 
workforce. The future enterprises have to devise a new generation HR policies to retain and 
sustain global Knowledge workforce. The green computing and the environmental protection 
and sustainable development assumes a greater significance. Latest development in the 
Internet of Things (IoT) demand a collaborative, cooperative and coexisting workforce for 
sustainable development. Creativity, Innovation and Productivity are the three major factors to 
be nurtured and practiced by the People, Enterprises and the Nation for sustainable growth. A 
new era of cognitive systems, where machines will learn, reason and engage with us in a 
more natural and personalized way. These innovations are being facilitated by the 
interconnection of technologies like Multi-hybrid cloud computing, AI and Virtual Reality, big 
data analytics and learning technologies (ML & DL), with the appropriate privacy and security 
considerations, for consumers, citizens, students and organizations for a better living on this 
Planet. The webinar is aimed to discuss all these challenging issues, which are facilitating all 
these massive changes, breaking the barriers and making the whole world as a Connected 
Village.
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